45th Anniversary Supplement - Giving Back
The Guam Hotel & Restaurant Association has made it a priority to develop the hotel and restaurant workforce by offering training programs and employee recognition based on employees’ set of skills and services that benefit the visitors, employers and tourism industry.  The focus on standard excellence, warm hospitality and leadership within each of the departments and business sectors help raise the level of service on Guam. 

Over the last 45 years, GHRA has supported a number of scholarships at a variety of institutions offering employees practical learning experiences within different market segments and hospitality environments in destinations such as Japan, Hawaii, Australia, and the Philippines.   The scholarship program focused on major functional elements of hospitality management, operations and specific training (e.g. culinary, rooms division, concierge, banquet services) to further enhance the depth and scope of the employees’ knowledge and skills in the hospitality industry. 
Scholarship recipients would spend a week or two weeks in hospitality courses and getting immersed in the culture with the people and environment at the following educational institutes:

· Technical and Further Education (TAFE) and James Cook University in Cairns, Australia
· Hawai’I International Hotel Institute (HIHI) in Honolulu, Hawaii

· Yoka Yoka program at the ASO College in Fukuoka, Japan 
· International School of Culinary Arts and Hotel Management (ISCAHM) in Quezon City, Philippines

Marie N. Guerrero says the opportunity to attend the Leadership Development and Motivation Class in 2001 at the Hawaii International Hotel Institute was not only educational, but motivational.   
She says, “It was a great experience. That experience led me to be the person I am today. It added to the foundation of who I’ve become in the business community.”  Once a USDA Registered Apprentice with GHRA, Guerrero is now CEO of B&G Pacific, co-owner of Three Squares restaurant and co-owner of Everything Guam.   Guerrero has also served as a board member of GHRA for several terms.
In addition to scholarship programs, GHRA raises funds for additional training, workforce development and support for government and non-government organizations that are responsible for promoting tourism and ensuring Guam is a safe destination.  GHRA has raised more than $850,000 and has spending it wisely and spread it widely to the following organizations: 
[insert powerpoint slide with donations]

